Best, 26 August 2004

Hallo Bernd and Annette,

We have had a very great visit in your family and we now understand your enthusiasm for the genealogy of the Leibbrandt family. 

The homeward journey went without problems and took about 7.5 hours.

Being home I had to start immediately with my consultancy at Philips Medical Systems, so I had no time to do all the things that I wanted to do, like making copies of the Wannsee conference DVD. 

I thought that making a copy from a DVD to video tape or another DVD would be easy, but it is is very difficult and time consuming: you have to crack the anti-copy protection, good when you are retired and have plenty of time......, but I will not give up. I have found on the Internet some places where you can buy a Wannsee  DVD or Video:

http://www.rokestuf.de/shop/Conspiracy-%5BUK-IMPORT%5D/detail_pID-B0000AZVHM,qmode-2.html
http://www.amazon.com/exec/obidos/tg/detail/-/B00005YUO1/ref=pd_ecs_d_v_a/002-2667389-9584037?v=glance&s=dvd&n=
http://www.pricegrabber.com/search_videos2.php/mode=goto/form_movieid=1023085/
http://www.amazon.com/exec/obidos/ASIN/6302919789/002-2667389-9584037
I have told you about the “Dichter” Herman Leibbrand who has had the “Wilhelm Busch prize” in 1998. His booklet “Bis zum Hals in Rosen” that we got from him could not be ordered here, but it is also on the Internet at:

http://www.amazon.de/exec/obidos/ASIN/3828000282/thomasfreissler/028-3291428-7334155
I have inserted some links to his site and a photo of Hermann in the online L-family tree.

I have scanned all the 41 printed pages that I got from Walter’s Lauffen Stamm file. 

His data have an extreme quality !

Made an online and an MS-WORD version of his papers, and have also updated the Lauffer Leibbrandt lines in the L-family tree with his additional information. This all is already on the L-website . You can find the links to the files in the left yellow column. 

I am also working on a document: 

http://www.leibbrandt.com/visit-wurttemberg.htm  for all world-wide Leibbrandt genealogists.  It is  a report of our visit to Württemberg. The photo where we have a good dinner with the splendid panorama over Württemberg is included !

            Hartelijke groeten van Hans en Ina in Best, en hopelijk spoedig tot ziens.

P.S. When you want to use the links on this paper, you can surf to

http://www.leibbrandt.com/LEIBBRANDT_archive/Bernd_Schaefer_Leibbrandt_Stuttgart/Visit_to_Bernd_and_Annette.doc where this file is archived on my server, and click on the links. Then you do not have to type the difficult links.
